DR. VIRENDRA SWARUP PUBLIC SCHOOL, KALYANPUR

SESSION: 2021-22

Date : ______ Name: Integrated Worksheet Subject: English Language

Class - IV Roll No- ____

Q1. <u>Read the passage about Mrs Pickle and a kitten:</u>

Mrs Pickle was very social. She loved meeting people, inviting friends for meals and helping people. She was known for her kindness and goodness. She would crack jokes to make people laugh. One day, while going to shop for groceries, she saw a wounded kitten. She picked up the kitty for a closer look. "What a wound! It has been bitten by someone more powerful," Mrs Pickle exclaimed. She carried it home. But carrying the kitty was no joke. Mrs Pickle had to chase away the barking dogs who wanted to smell the poor baby. With great difficulty, she reached home.

Mrs Pickle brought out a straw basket from her old box and covered it with a soft cloth. Then she carefully placed the kitty inside the basket. The kitty found it comfortable and cosy. It mewed as if saying 'thank you'.

One day, Mrs Tinkle was at the door because she wanted to visit Mrs Pickle's house. She saw the kitty and raised an alarm. "Oh! My God! The kitten is infected. It needs medical attention, otherwise it will die." Mrs Tinkle helped Mrs Pickle in finding a veterinary doctor. The vet asked them to leave the kitty in his care. It was only after proper medication that the kitty was saved. Mrs Pickle was really touched and she said, "Oh! You've been so kind, Mrs Tinkle and thank you, doctor."

A) <u>Answer the following questions:</u>

- 1) What kind of person was Mrs Pickle?
- 2) How did Mrs Pickle find the kitty? What did she do?
- 3) Why did Mrs Tinkle raise an alarm?
- 4) How did Mrs Tinkle help Mrs Pickle?

B) **Pick out all the common nouns and proper nouns from the passage.**

C) <u>Underline the adjectives and circle the nouns they describe</u>:

- 1) Mrs Pickle was very social.
- 2) Mrs Pickle brought out a straw basket from her old box.

Q2. <u>Develop the following outlines into readable stories:</u>

A) an ant falls into a river ______ a dove sees this from a tree nearby ______ drops a leaf

_____ the ant is saved _____ the next day _____ a hunter aims an arrow at the

dove _____ the ant sees it _____ stings his foot _____ he misses his aim

_____ the dove flies away safely

B)	many	mice live in a house the master of the house brings a cat to kill them
		the mice could not come out for fear the mice hold a meeting
		there are many plans but none are useful the best plan is to bell the
	cat	but no one agrees to do it
23.	<u>Fill i</u>	n the blanks with proper nouns:
	1.	Wednesday comes between and
	2.	River flows through Delhi.
	3.	is the seventh month of the year.
	4.	The Eiffel Tower is in
	5.	is the President of India.
	6.	Jesus Christ's birthday is celebrated as
	7.	is the capital of Maharashtra.
	8.	kidnapped Sita from the forest.
	9.	We celebrate Republic Day in the month of
	10.	is also known as the festival of colours.
	11.	The novel <i>The Witches</i> was written by
	12.	The Charminar is located in the city of
	13.	Bhubaneswar is the capital of
	14.	My mother's name is
	Fill i	n the blanks with the opposites of the adjectives printed in bold in the following
•		nces. Find the opposites among the words given below:
		blunt interesting clean wide tame
		white slow poor sweet thin
	1.	My knife is sharp but yours is
	2.	At parties, I like to dress in black and clothes.
	3.	Mr Chand is very rich. He donates a lot of money to people.
	4.	In the hostel, some girls keep their room untidy while some keep them
	5.	I find sitting idle boring and reading
	6.	In a race, the fast runners reach the finishing line first. The
		runners lag behind.
	7.	The stony path by the riverside is narrow. Take the other path that is
	8.	My brother likes his coffee bitter but my sister likes hers
	9.	We wanted a thick rope, but the shopkeeper had only a one.

The monkey on the wall is not **wild;** it is ______.

10.

Q5. <u>Connect each set of words into a meaningful sentence following the instruction given</u> <u>in brackets:</u>

1. (Use the comparative of popular) football, popular, hockey, England (Use the superlative of juicy) 2. watermelon, juicy, fruit 3. aeroplane, fast, train (Use the comparative of fast) 4. my dress, beautiful, yours (Use the comparative of beautiful) 5. cheetah, quick, horse (Use the comparative of quick) 6. Ayaan, handsome, boy (Use the positive form of handsome) 7. Saroja, smart, Ria (Use the comparative of smart) 8. Simar, charming, girl, I, know (Use the superlative of charming)

Q6. <u>Complete the sentences with the past continuous forms of the verbs given in brackets:</u>

- 1. Rakesh _____ (talk) to Madhu when it started raining.
- 2. Shilpa _____ (read) a novel when I reached her house.
- 3. The boys ______ (study) Maths last evening.
- 4. Akhil _____ (practise) flute in the evening.
- 5. They ______ (wipe) the blackboard when the teacher came in.
- 6. Rohan _____ (smile) when I saw him.
- 7. Samir _____ (paint) this portrait of his grandfather last week.
- 8. The thief ______ (hide) behind a pillar when the guard saw him.

Q7. <u>Choose the correct form of the verb from brackets so that the subject and verb are in agreement in each sentence:</u>

- 1. Two-thirds of the group ______ (want/ wants) to go on a picnic.
- 2. Rohit and Seema _____ (is/are) going to the library.
- 3. The time taken to travel the distance _____ (was/ were) ten minutes.
- 4. He _____ (say/ says) that he wants to leave his job.
- 5. My friends Sohrab and Saranya _____ (knows/know) how to bake a cake.
- 6. The gift _____ (was/ is) delivered yesterday.
- 7. My neighbours _____ (do/ does) not keep pets.
- 8. Mihira _____ (has/ have) two sisters.
- 9. Nayan _____ (choose/ chooses) her own clothes.
- 10. The keyboard of this computer _____ (is/ are) not working.

Q8. <u>Complete the story using the correct options from those given in brackets:</u>

Every evening we _______ (play/ are playing) cricket in front of Mr Mohanty's house. Each time he _______ (sees/ is seeing) us, he _______ (smiles/ is smiling). Sometimes our ball _______ (is hitting/ hits) the windowpane of his house and _______ (is breaking/ breaks) it. But he never _______ (is scolding/ scolds) us. Instead, he _______ (makes/ is making) us water his plants and _______ (cleans/ clean) his garden. Today we broke two of his windowpanes. That is why we _______ (clean/ are cleaning) Mr Mohanty's garden now.

Q9. <u>Underline the prepositions in the sentences:</u>

- 1. I like to play chess with my grandmother.
- 2. Ajay walked towards the auditorium in a hurry.
- 3. This movie was made in 1989.
- 4. Anil and Deepak work quietly during the lecture.
- 5. There is a small bookshop at the end of the lane.
- 6. Are you participating in the debate?
- 7. The tourists from New Zealand were awed by the Taj Mahal.
- 8. The reading on the thermometer reached below the red mark.
- 9. He refused to work under the new boss.
- 10. There is a lake just beyond the park.

Q10. <u>Choose the correct preposition from those given in brackets:</u>

- 1. Sarabjeet walked (out of/in) the auditorium to receive a phone call.
- 2. Rajita lives (in/of) Delhi (on/near) the Qutub Minar.
- 3. Come and sit (beside/beyond) me.
- 4. The way (through/in) the woods was covered (with/on) creepers and bushes.
- 5. There is a lawn (in front of/between) our house.
- 6. I am going (for/to) Vidyanagar (on/for) a party.
- 7. The car went (at/on) a speed of 90 kilometers an hour.
- 8. The child's bag is full (in/of) apples.